
            

                                                                  

 Monday, 21st Tuesday, 22nd Wednesday, 23rd Thursday,24th Friday, 25th 

Souper 
Soup Minestrone Tomato Bisque Chicken Noodle French Onion Ham & White 

Bean 

Downtown 
Deli 

  All American 
 

Berks Farm Roast Beef, 
Koch Farm Turkey 

Breast and American 
cheese with mixed 

greens and tomatoes, all 
on a soft Kaiser Roll    

  Jerk Chicken 
Grinder 

Chicken breast seasoned 
with jerk seasoning, 

smoked gouda, chipotle 
mayonnaise, roasted 

peppers, lettuce and onion 
on a long roll    

  Greek Salad w/ 
Chicken 

 

Crispy California romaine 
topped with feta cheese, 

olives, tomatoes, red 
onion, chicken and pita 
croutons served with a 
balsamic vinaigrette 

Turkey, Ham & 
Swiss 

Turkey breast, black 
forest ham and Swiss 

cheese all served on fresh 
Baguette   

  Honey Mustard 
Chicken Salad 
White meat chicken 

breast tossed in honey 
mustard dressing and 

served with lettuce and 
tomato 

Chef’s 
Choice 

& 
Sides 

  Hot Dog Bar 
All beef hot dogs served 

with your choice of 
cheddar, sauerkraut, 

Bacon or onions served 
on a wheat bun 

 

   Loaded Mac & 
Cheese 

Macaroni noodles mixed 
with three different 

cheeses, heavy cream, 
butter and bacon, then 
baked in the oven until 

golden brown 
 

Chicken Fettuccini 
Alfredo 

All white meat chicken 
breast with fettuccini 
noodles covered in our 

Alfredo sauce 

Old Fashioned 
Beef Stew 

Beef, onions, carrots, 
celery and potatoes in 
homemade, thick beef 

gravy. Served with 
biscuits on the side 

House Chicken 
Caesar 

Oven roasted chicken 
over crispy romaine and 
mixed greens tossed in  

creamy Caesar dressing 
and baked garlic crouton 

Vegetarian 

Cheese Ravioli 
Ravioli pasta filled with 

ricotta cheese and 
smothered in our 
marinara sauce 

  AFS Special Melt 
Potato bread layered with 

Swiss, Cheddar and 
American cheeses, spinach, 
and tomato and grilled on 

the flattop 

Pierogies 
Polish Dumplings filled 

with mashed potatoes and 
cheese and tossed in a 

light butter sauce 

Veggie Lasagna 
Lasagna sheets filled with 

ricotta cheese and fresh 
cut, oven roasted veggies 
with our marinara sauce 

Black Bean 
Quesadilla 

Soft shell tortilla with a 
blend of cheeses, 

tomatoes and black 
beans grilled on the 

flattop 

Pizza 
Villaggio Pepperoni Bacon lovers Sausage Cheese Italian Meat 

Farmhouse 
Special 

Roast Beef & 
Smoked Mozz on 

Brioche 
Grilled Chicken 

Club Meatball Subs Turkey, Provolone 
& Bacon w/ Pesto 

Roasted Veggies 
on Focaccia 
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